
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 6/12/2020 2:49:02 AM

First name: Neal

Last name: Lynberg

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Please do not cut this forest. It's pristine form is a natural resource more valuable to the surrounding

communities then the wood that would be sold. Most of that money will go elsewhere anyways. But that forest, it

brings the people into those towns along hwy 542 and fuels there economies. Clear cutting it could be

devastating, especially for summer time tourism. River use, camping and hiking will all be aesthetically and

spiritually depleted, and people will use them less. This is all without mentioning the massive impact on wildlife

and the rivers health. 

 

This will go down as a massive mistake if it actually happens.

Our country already looks dumb enough. 


